
Colquhoun Park Parent Council 

Meeting 

28th January 2020 

Present – A Brien, E Dallas, G Dalley, L Hughes, L McIntyre, J McIntyre, C Higgins, C Kelly 

Apologies – L Hamilton, A Sommerville, F Gilligan, T Carrick 

AGENDA 

1. Matters arising from previous minutes 

2. Fundraising events 

3. Treasurer’s report 

4. Head Teacher’s report 

5. Dates for future meetings 

6. AOCB 

 

Matters arising from previous minutes 

Minutes agreed.   

A reminder that we will need a volunteer to take over the organisation of the Christmas Cards this 

year.  

Fundraising events 

 Spring Disco planned for 1st April 2020. 

 Non-uniform day planned for 24th April 2020. 

 Gardening Day planed for 25th April 2020. 

 Summer Fair planned for 13th June 2020 10:00 – 12:00.  

 Family Games night planned for 27th March 2020 18:00 – 20:00.  There will be Pizza, Hot 

dogs, BYOB, Music, Disco balls, Bingo, Raffle, Tuck Shop and Beetle Drive.  Tickets will go on 

sale 17th February.  

 

 



Treasurer’s report 

 Festive Friday Fundraiser made profit of £1270.78 

 Christmas Concerts (Raffle and Tuck Shop) made profit of £518.00 

 Christmas Cards raised £250.80 

 Current balance £3478.20 

PC discussed spending of this fund: 

 A Brien will investigate cost of new lighting and sound system for the school hall 

 Banner to promote the Summer Fair 

 Storage facility for PC equipment 

 

Head Teacher’s report 

 RSHE parent forum meeting 16th March 2020.  E Dallas will attend. 

 Possibility of acquiring new huts TBC 

 Work is due to begin in the EELC. 

 Feedback on Parental Engagement (via Twitter and SeeSaw).   

 Feedback regarding home learning survey.  Results will be collated and shared with PC soon.  

 VSE feedback was extremely positive. 

 

Dates for future meetings 

Next Meeting Tuesday 3rd March 

Subsequent meeting 21st April and 20th May TBC 

 

AOCB 

 E Dallas has emailed EDC regarding mix up with lets and she has received a reply. 

 Dangerous parking around the school remains a concern.  It has been noted that cars and 

motorbikes are parking on the pavement by the school, often leaving engines running.  The 

PC will draft a letter to EDC requesting advice.  


